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UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
WESTERN DISTRICT OF NORTH CAROLINA
CHARLOTTE, NORTH CAROLINA

The telephone number for the
Bankruptcy Court is 704-350-7500

The Bankruptcy Court will be closed
December 24 and 27, 2021.
Best wishes for a wonderful holiday season!
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NO COURT
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UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
WESTERN DISTRICT OF NORTH CAROLINA

Laura T. Beyer, Judge Presiding

There Are No Hearings Scheduled
December 20 - 23, 2021

SCHEDULE CHANGES CAN OCCUR DAILY.
PLEASE REFER TO ANY FILED NOTICES,
OR ADVISE THE COURT IF THERE IS A NEED
FOR A SPECIAL HEARING DATE.



